
Mr. George Devletian 
1204 Belfield Av . 
Drexel Hill, Pa. 19026 

Dear Mr. Devletian: 

April 22, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20842 is enclosed. 

En c. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


